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money
it’s your 

A BIG Thank You!
Thanks to the generosity of our membership, Maine 
Highlands FCU was able to raise over $24,000 for the 
Maine Credit Unions’ Campaign for Ending Hunger 
in 2024! The state-wide campaign as a whole raised a 
remarkable $1.3 million! Donations to local area food 
organizations will be made by the end of April.

The Campaign has raised over $14.8 million since its 
inception in 1990. It provides funds to organizations 
like Good Shepherd Food Bank, Full Plates Full Potential, local schools, 
colleges, food pantries, and meal sites to get food into the hands of hungry 
Mainers. Dollars raised by the Campaign stay in Maine.

Thanks for being on our team. For more information or to donate, 
please visit campaignforendinghunger.org.

Annual Meeting Save the Date!
Maine Highlands Federal Credit Union will 
host our 59th Annual Meeting on Monday, 
April 21, 2025 at Ridge View Community 
School in Dexter. Doors will open at 
5:30pm for a silent auction, appetizers, and 
socializing. The business meeting will start 
at 6:00pm with a catered dinner to follow. 
During this time, we will be presenting 
donations to local food organizations as a 
result of 2024 fundraising efforts. 

Please give us a call at 207-924-5544 to RSVP. We hope to see you there!

First Quarter Fundraisers

Soup/Chili/Chowder Sale
Members were treated to a Soup/Chili/Chowder 
Sale on Monday, February 3rd. Employees from all 
6 branches cooked up 25 crockpots to sell. After an 
all-day event, we were sold out! Maine Highlands 
FCU would like to thank you all who purchased 
lunch from us. Over $950 was raised for Maine 
Credit Unions’ Campaign for Ending Hunger.

Winter Fun Raffle
Congratulations to John Guyotte of Dover-Foxcroft 
who was our Winter Fun Raffle winner. Dexter 
employee, Breanna Goulette, presented John with 
a handmade pack basket, 3 heritage ice fishing 
traps, 3 $50 gift cards, 5 skate passes to Piscataquis 
Country Ice Arena, and more! Maine Highlands 
FCU would like to thank all who purchased tickets. 
Over $500 was raised for Maine Credit Unions’ 
Campaign for Ending Hunger!



Holiday Closings
Memorial Day 

Monday, May 26

Juneteenth 
Thursday, June 19

Independence Day 
Friday, July 4

How to Safeguard Yourself Against Artificial 
Intelligence Fraud and Scams
Fraudsters and scammers are ever 
evolving and deceptively clever in 
their attempts to obtain your money 
and personal information, and AI is 
a powerful tool now at their disposal. 
AI-powered malware and ransomware 
attacks are on the rise, targeting 
everything from smartphones to 
residential or business networks. 
These attacks often exploit 
vulnerabilities in outdated software 
or trick users into downloading 
malicious apps or files that give the 
attacker access to sensitive data. 

To protect yourself, keep software up to date. Regularly update 
your operating system, apps, and security software to patch any 
vulnerabilities that could be exploited by cybercriminals. Use strong 
passwords, and avoid public Wi-Fi for sensitive activities, such as 
accessing online banking.

Scammers are even using AI to create fake online identities on social 
media, dating apps, and even professional networks, such as LinkedIn. 
These AI-generated profiles often look convincing, with realistic photos 
and backgrounds that make it hard to tell them apart from real people. 
Once the scammer gains your trust, they may attempt to trick you into 
sending money or sharing personal details. Keep your eyes peeled for 
red flags, as AI-generated profiles often exhibit unusual patterns in their 
behavior (such responding too quickly or providing overly generic or 
scripted replies). 

By staying informed, being cautious, and doing your due diligence, 
you can avoid losing money or other sensitive personal information 
to these schemes.

Stephanie Chabot.............. 27 years

Kent Hartley.........................6 years

Nicole Pizz............................3 years

Lyssa Linnell.........................3 years

Breanna Goulette.................2 years

Nicole Jones...........................1 year

Please congratulate our employees 
who celebrated their anniversaries 
this quarter.

Employee 
Anniversaries

Monty Moose 
Winners

Christmas
Grayson Gray
Aubriannah Rattigan 
Everly Mead
William Tapley
Kali Bragg 
Riley Bishop 
Kaitlyn Nichols 
Kameron Nichols 
Marcus Robinson
Baeley Bosworth
Emma Henderson 
Wyatt Merrill

First Quarter
Ammiah Gray
Lottie Robinson
Kali Bragg
Scarlett Bell
Sylveste Crowell
Darren Badger
Alden Brown
Tenley Mclaughlin
Audrey Leclair
Aurora Parrilla
Steven Poisso
Daniel Lovely
Kenda Lavigne
Everly Mead
Grace Saunders

Office Hours
Lobby

Monday 7:30 – 5:00 
Tuesday 9:00 – 4:00 

Wednesday 9:00 – 4:00 
Thursday 8:00 – 5:00 

Friday 7:30 – 5:00

Drive-Up Windows
Open at 8:00 a.m. on 

Tuesdays and Wednesdays

ATM, Night Deposit, 
and Shared Branching 

Available at all Locations

Board of Directors
Nicholas Clukey 

Chairperson, Brownville
Jason Higgins 

Vice Chairperson, Guilford
Valarie Flanders 

Secretary, Greenville
Nolan Lovell 

Director, Guilford
Gilbert Reynolds 

Director, Dexter
Chad Perkins 

Director, Dover-Foxcroft
Felix Blinn Jr

Director, Brownville

Supervisory Committee
Tammy Lovejoy 

Chairperson
Jason Higgins
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